
ORANGE BOARD OF EDUCATION
ORANGE, NEW JERSEY

BID: CUSTODIAL AND GROUNDS OPERATIONS MANAGEMENT SERVICES

CANCELLATION of BID OPENING

Please be advised that the scheduled November 1, 2023, Bid Opening for the “CUSTODIAL AND GROUNDS OPERATIONS MANAGEMENT SERVICES,” bid is hereby canceled. The cancellation is necessary due to the need to revise the bid specification. There is insufficient time to issue an addendum to rectify the matter.

Acknowledgement of this notice is not required as the bid opening is cancelled.

NO BIDS ARE TO BE RECEIVED. NO BIDS WILL BE OPENED.

All vendors (pursuant to N.J.A.C. 5:34-9.3) shall be allowed to retrieve any bids (unopened) that have been:

· Submitted at or before the date of this cancellation.
· Previously sent but arriving by the time or cancellation; or
· For those not picked up by a vendor within 10 business days of being notified of their availability, the District will return them, unopened, by certified mail or other delivery service that provides a delivery receipt.

The District will publish a new bid notice, in accordance with N.J.S.A. 18A:18A-21, for the services when such determination has been made.
